
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Doug Huffer <dhuffer@recleim.com>

Tom Young, Jr. <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com>
CC: Shane Massey <asmlaw30@bellsouth.net>

Austin Smith (austinsmith@gov.sc.gov) <austinsmith@gov.sc.gov>
Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/9/2015 11:25:55 AM
Subject: RE: Recleim Graniteville SC

Doug,

We are in the process of working on this now.
We will follow up with you directly.

Thank you,
Katherine

-----Original Message-----
From: Doug Huffer [mailto:dhuffer@recleim.com]
Sent: Friday, October 09, 2015 11:00 AM
To: Tom Young, Jr.
Cc: Veldran, Katherine; Shane Massey
Subject: Re: Recleim Graniteville SC

Team.. I know things are moving quickly and it's a bad situation .. We understand that , but also the 
state invests taxpayer dollars in an appliance recycling center and doesn't utilize its investment.

Thanks to all I know your guys plate is full.

Sent from my iPhone

> On Oct 9, 2015, at 10:44 AM, Tom Young, Jr. <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com> wrote:
>
> K: Doug just sent word to me that his team called the SCDOT's
> emergency number and after a morning worth of different transfers and
> discussions ended up with the Solid Waste Davison and got this Answer:
> SCDOT Solid Waste division says they have contracts with Mid-Carolina
> and CMC to pick up all appliances for the flood relief. They are
> putting containers in locations and have drop centers set up. They
> appreciated Recleim's interest but Recleim should get with the contracted venders to see if they 
need help
> with appliances disposal. Recleim called CMC and they said they have it
> handled and do not need Recleim's help.
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Doug Huffer [mailto:dhuffer@recleim.com]
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> Sent: Friday, October 09, 2015 10:39 AM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Cc: tyoung@tomyounglaw.com
> Subject: Re: Recleim Graniteville SC
>
> Thanks.. Tom can you communicate what we found out please.
>
>
>
>
> Sent from my iPhone
>
>>> On Oct 9, 2015, at 10:37 AM, Veldran, Katherine
>> <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>>
>> Doug,
>>
>> Thank you for your email. We appreciate your support. We will follow up.
>>
>> Thank you,
>>
>> Katherine
>>
>> Katherine F. Veldran
>> Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
>> O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
>> KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
>>
>> -----Original Message-----
>> From: Doug Huffer [mailto:dhuffer@recleim.com]
>> Sent: Friday, October 09, 2015 6:25 AM
>> To: Veldran, Katherine
>> Cc: tyoung@tomyounglaw.com
>> Subject: Recleim Graniteville SC
>>
>>
>> Katherine,
>>
>>
>> This is Doug Huffer, President of Recleim in Graniteville SC. In
>> response
> to communication from Tom Youngs office, Recleim would like to know
> how we can assist with the storm damage In so much of recycling the
> appliances, heating and air conditioning systems etc at our facility
> here. With the Governors and your office backing this project since
> the beginning it seems like a great solution instead of sending them
> to junk dealers and or land fills.
>>
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>> If the program is through fema let us know who we need to contact if 
>> you
> have that info . I know things are moving very quickly and I can be
> reached via email or cell.. 803.507.5803
>>
>>
>> Thanks so much for your consideration .
>
>
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